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.The Great Geography Project! 
 

Dear Children and families,  

At our schools, we think Geography is a really important subject to learn as it teaches us 

about the world around us. Children tell me they enjoy their lessons, so I thought we would 

have a little Geography project over the Easter Holidays.  

I would like everyone to think about a journey they make during the Easter holidays. This 

could be as short as a trip to the shops or local park, or as far as visiting Uncle Fred in New 

Zealand! The idea is to think about where you are, where you are going, how you will get 

there, how long it will take, and what you might see on the way.  

You will need to bring in a record of your journey, and it’s up to you how you do this. Some 

ideas that I have had are 

o A map or plan 

o A sequence of pictures 

o A poem 

o A diary 

o A journey stick (items found along the way attached to a stick and labelled) 

o A story 

o A collage picture 

o OR your own idea if you think of a different idea 

As part of the project, you might also like to send a postcard to school from a place that you 

visit.  

I am excited to see the journey projects that you bring in. There will be small prizes for the 

best ones brought in from each class, and hopefully we will be able to create some lovely 

displays for everyone to look at your journeys.  

 

Enjoy your journeys!  

Mrs Merrett 

(Humanities Subject Lead)  
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